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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-029 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: June 8, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  System Maintenance for FPLAY Database Extended 
 

 
GeorgiaFIRST is extending system maintenance for FPLAY and anticipates the 
environment will be available after 1 p.m. today.  GeorgiaFIRST will send a confirmation 
communication to users once the FPLAY maintenance is complete and the environment 
is available.  
 
The FPLAY environment is used by institutions for GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace training, 
for prototyping and testing transactions and queries, and for Banner integration testing. 
 
 

mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

